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Welcome to the first edition of the Integrated Care Partnerships eZine. 

 

Integrated Care Partnerships (ICPs) are a key element of Transforming Your Care, 

and are a new way of working for the health service in Northern Ireland to transform 

how care is delivered. We hope you enjoy reading this eZine and encourage you to 

forward to others who might be interested by clicking on the envelope icon at the 

bottom of this eZine. 

 

You can also keep up to date on the latest ICP developments at the webpages on 

the website. 
  

Integrated care initiatives agreed   

A number of initiatives to deliver more joined 

up care have been developed and agreed by 

the two ICPs in the Western area and the 

three ICPs in the Southern area. 

 
 

 

ICP updates   

The work of ICPs continues to progress in 

many areas. Read about some of the things 

that have been happening over recent months 

and take a forward look at some upcoming 

events involving ICPs. 

 

http://hscbtest.hscni.net/icps/
http://hscbtest.hscni.net/integrated-care-initiatives-agreed/


 

  

ICPs in focus   

We're keen to share some of the 

great initiatives ICPs are putting in place to 

deliver better outcomes for patients, clients, 

carers, users and families. In this edition the 

focus is on falls prevention in the Western ICP 

area. 

 

 

 
 

  

 

http://hscbtest.hscni.net/icp-updates-march-2014/
http://hscbtest.hscni.net/icps/patient-care/falls-prevention-western-icp-area/

